
Caitlin Cameron - Chip Newell /Luminato Condominium Proposal 

Dear Caitlin, 
I received a planning board notice in the main about the above proposal.Application ID# 2016-021 or CBL # 
028 1009001. I live at 146 Newbury Street Unit B. 
I strongly object to a 6 story building in this neighborhood. It is very out of place with the other structures, as 
you know most buildings are 2-3 stories and old tenement houses.
I appreciate the city government making affordable housing a priority but it needs to be in keeping with the 
character of the neighborhood.
Johanne Eible

From: Johanne Eible <johanneeible124@gmail.com>
To: <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 2/5/2016 3:33 PM
Subject: Chip Newell /Luminato Condominium Proposal
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